
 

Dear Parents 

After School Clubs – Scargill Primary School – Spring 1 

A.M Sports is pleased to offer your child the chance to participate in these clubs at Scargill Primary School, 

which will start from the dates on the chart below.  Please ensure your child has suitable clothing/footwear 

and that a drink is also provided.  Sessions will consist of a brief warm up and many fun games with the 

emphasis firmly on the children’s enjoyment whilst they are learning and most importantly staying active, fit 

and healthy. A.M Sports will provide a coach that has a recognized sporting qualification, an enhanced DBS 

check & 1st Aid Trained to further safeguard your child. 

 
 

Club and Year Groups Dates £ per session Spring 1 Information/Spaces 

Tuesday 
Gymnastics 

Years 4/5/6 
3:30-4:30 
 

7th, 14th, 21st, 28h January 
4th, 11th February 

£6 £36 25 

Wednesday 
Gymnastics 
Years 1/2/3 

3:30-4:30 

8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th January 
5th, 12th February 

£6 £36 25 

  
Important – please pre-advise the school office if your child will not be attending a session so that our 
member of staff knows whether or not to expect them.  For safeguarding reasons, it is important that us and 
the school know your child is safe and where you think they are. 
 
Please be advised that once bookings are complete the payment is non-refundable if your child doesn’t 
attend a week or decides they no longer want to attend. 
 
Tuesday – this session is for further gymnastics development where children can complete their A.M Sports 
Gymnastics accreditation badges (receiving certificates and badges come at an additional cost that can be 
sorted out with our member of staff) 
 
Wednesday – this session is for early gymnastics development where children can complete their A.M 
Sports Gymnastics accreditation badges (receiving certificates and badges come at an additional cost that 
can be sorted out with our member of staff) 
 
Pick up – you may pick your children up from the club via the main entrance door of the school on Beech Lane.  
Please wait in the bike shed area for your child to be brought out to you. Do NOT congregate in the main 
entrance of the building. If your child is going home with somebody else’s parents please advise the school 
office prior to the session. If you allow your child to walk home we will need written permission from you. 


